
Hello, Daniel:  

Thank you for sending us information on the next meeting (Oct. 20,2022) on the 
proposed zoning amendment for Hepworth. 

After reading the documents you sent us by way of email - we have one more question. 

This area in Hepworth is a very very quiet neighbourhood. 

Our concern is - Has there been any consideration regarding noise and light pollution 
that this new development will have on 

the existing neighbourhood and ecological environment (birds, animals and vegetation)? 

Thank you for answering our concerns. 

Mary Veronica and Gladys Jones 

 


